
“Veterans Magnify Freedom!”  is the theme I have chosen for 2020-2021 as I serve you 

as Department President.  The American Flag is the symbol and the VA program, 

‘Wishes on Wings’, is the project I have chosen as my President’s Project.   

You might be asking how we can build our future in these ever-changing times and 

especially while we all endure the ongoing pandemic that has affected so many of us.  

We, as members of the American Legion Auxiliary, have a responsibility to continue to 

recruit new members to join our dynamic organization.   

There are many prospective members in our communities.  Perhaps they have never 

been asked to join before.  Reach out to them and invite them to a meeting or ask them 

to assist you with a project.  They probably have a talent that would fit right into your 

unit’s plans and activities.  Visit with them and let them know about the benefits of 

joining the American Legion Auxiliary.  If we continue to work had for membership, 

our future will be strong. 

The Legion and Auxiliary Department Offices are working on plans for the Winter 

Conference scheduled for January 28-31, 2021, in Dickinson, ND.  Keeping in mind your 

own personal health and safety, plan to attend if you can. 

Beverly Wolff, Department President 

 

  


